
From: Doll, Laura
Sent: 1/4/2012 1:46:42 PM
To: 'sst@cpuc.ca.gov' (sst@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Potential meeting with Texas PUC Commissioner next Tuesday?

Happy New Year!
Hope you got a break from the action over the holidays. While I was in Texas I was contacted 
by Commissioner Rolando Pablos' office to see if I could help arrange a couple meetings at the 
CPUC when Pablos is in SF next Tuesday. This has nothing to do with PG&E! And I am no 
longer officially chair of ERCOT, so I guess I am reaching out simply as a "Texan"!

Anyway, I think it would be great if he could have even 15 minutes witih Commissioner 
Sandoval. He is BRAND NEW to regulation, and to the industry, but he is trying to 
understand how things are done elsewhere and I'm impressed that he wants to understand more 
about how CA works. I have pasted in below an excerpt from the press release announcing his 
appointment last summer.

I thought I would ask you first whether you think Comm Sandoval would be open to this. Next 
week is bad, I'm sure, given the CPUC meeting. Paul will talk with Pablos Tuesday morning, 
so I was looking for something then if it's possible.

Would you mind letting me know how I might proceed? 
Thanks Steve.
Laura

Gov. Rick Perry has appointed Rolando Pablos of Olmos Park and reappointed Ken Anderson 
Jr. of Dallas to the Public Utility Commission (PUC). The three-member PUC encourages 
competition and customer choice in Texas, and ensures electric and telephone operations, 
services and rates are fair and reasonable.

Pablos is an attorney in private practice and a senior advisor of SNR Denton. He is honorary 
consul to Spain, a member of the State Bar of Texas, chair of the San Antonio Free Trade 
Alliance, and a member and past board chair of the San Antonio Hispanic Chamber of 
Commerce. He is past chair of the Texas Racing Commission and City of San Antonio Small 
Business Advisory Committee, and a past board member of the Nueces River Authority and 
Greater San Antonio Chamber of Commerce. He is also a former adjunct professor at the 
University of Texas at San Antonio (UTSA), a past member of the UTSA College of Business 
Dean's Advisory Council, and a graduate of Leadership San Antonio. Pablos received a 
bachelor's degree from St. Mary's University, a Master of Business Administration from the 
University of Texas at San Antonio, a master's degree in hospitality management from the 
University of Houston, and a law degree from St. Mary's University School of Law. He is 
appointedfor a term to expire Sept. 1, 2013.
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